
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 September 2020 
 
 
Audley Square Redevelopment – Neighbour Liaison Meeting 15th September 2020 (Cancelled) 
 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 
We are writing to inform you that due to a lack of attendance, the Neighbour Liaison Meeting scheduled for 
15th September 2020 was cancelled. Therefore, no minutes were generated for this meeting, but the monthly 
presentation is still available for reading at http://www.audleysquareredevelopmentmayfair.com/. 
 
If you have any questions about the presentation or our construction activities, please contact our Neighbour 
Liaison Manager, Alahna Dunbar, at 07738 621 992 or AudleySquareNeighbourLiaison@careysplc.co.uk. 
 
For development enquiries, please contact AudleySquareHouse@kandaconsulting.co.uk. 
 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Alahna Dunbar 
Neighbour Liaison Manager 


